
 
 

 
INVITATION 

 

Traffic Commission 
 
This fall, you are invited to attend a public meeting in your neighbourhood of the Côte-des-
Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough Traffic Commission. The Chair of the 
Commission, Warren Allmand, and its members will be pleased to welcome you. 
 
The mandate of the Traffic Commission is to recommend policies and alternatives to the 
Borough Council to solve various traffic problems in the borough. 
 
The purpose of these meetings is to listen to your comments about traffic and safety 
problems respecting pedestrians, cyclists and drivers, so as to suggest possible solutions 
to the proper authorities.  
 
If you wish to address the meeting, please come and register between 6:15 and 7 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, September 26, 2007 
7 p.m. 

Le 6767 
6767, chemin de la Côte-des-Neiges 

 

Wednesday, October 17, 2007 
7 p.m. 

Cummings House 
5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine 

 

Wednesday, October 31, 2007 
7 p.m. 

Notre-Dame-des-Neiges Church basement 
5320, chemin de la Côte-des-Neiges 

 

Monday, November 12, 2007 
7 p.m. 

Monkland Centre 
4410, avenue West Hill 

 

Wednesday, November 21, 2007 
7 p.m. 

Saint-Raymond Centre 
5600, chemin Upper-Lachine 

 

 
Individuals wishing to submit briefs on the above subjects may do so at the meeting 
or one week before the appropriate meeting, at 5160, boulevard Décarie, Suite 600, 
Montréal, Quebec H3X 2H9, fax: 514 868-3538, or e-mail: 
mhbouchard@ville.montreal.qc.ca. For any further information, please call 514 872-
9492. 
 
 
Marie-Hélène Bouchard 
Secretary-Researcher  


